
The Blues Brothers

Judith Victoria Jacklin



  The Blues Brothers Daniel de Visé,2024-03-28 The
Blues Brothers hit theatres on June 20, 1980.
Their scripted mission was to save a local Chicago
orphanage; but Aykroyd, who conceived and wrote
much of the film, had a greater mission: to honour
the then-seemingly forgotten tradition of rhythm
and blues, some of whose greatest artists - Aretha
Franklin, James Brown, John Lee Hooker, Cab
Calloway, Ray Charles - made the film as
unforgettable as its wild car chases. Much delayed
and vastly over budget, beset by mercurial and oft
drugged-out stars, The Blues Brothers opened to
outraged reviews. However, in the 44 years since
it has been acknowledged a classic: inducted into
the National Film Registry for its cultural
significance, even declared a 'Catholic classic'
by the Church itself, and re-aired thousands of
times on television to huge worldwide audiences.
It is, undeniably, one of the most significant
films of the 20th century. The saga behind The
Blues Brothers, as Daniel de Visé reveals, is
epic, encompassing the colourful childhoods of
Belushi and Aykroyd; the comedic revolution
sparked by Harvard's Lampoon and Chicago's Second
City; the birth and anecdote-rich, drug-filled
early years of Saturday Night Live, where the
Blues Brothers were born as an act amidst turmoil
and rivalry; and, of course, the indelible behind-
the-scenes narrative of how the film was made,
scene by memorable scene. Based on original
research and dozens of interviews probing the
memories of principals from director John Landis
and producer Bob Weiss to Aykroyd himself, The
Blues Brothers illuminates an American masterpiece
while vividly portraying the creative geniuses
behind modern comedy.
  The BLUES Brothers ,2002
  The Blues Brothers [videorecording] Aykroyd,
Dan,Blues Brothers,1990
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  The Blues Brothers John Belushi,Dan Aykroyd,2006
  The Blues Brothers Vassa Ivanov,2020-07-28 After
his release from prison, Jake (John Belushi)
reunites with his brother, Elwood (Dan Aykroyd) --
collectively known as the Blues Brothers. Jake's
first task is to save the orphanage the brothers
grew up in from closing, by raising $5,000 to pay
back taxes. The two are convinced they can earn
the money by getting their old band back together.
However, after playing several gigs and making a
few enemies, including the police, the brothers
face daunting odds to deliver the money on time.
  The Blues Brothers (video). ,1980
  King of the Blues Daniel de Vise,2021-10-05 The
first full and authoritative biography of an
American—indeed a world-wide—musical and cultural
legend “No one worked harder than B.B. No one
inspired more up-and-coming artists. No one did
more to spread the gospel of the blues.”—President
Barack Obama “He is without a doubt the most
important artist the blues has ever
produced.”—Eric Clapton Riley “Blues Boy” King
(1925-2015) was born into deep poverty in Jim Crow
Mississippi. Wrenched away from his sharecropper
father, B.B. lost his mother at age ten, leaving
him more or less alone. Music became his
emancipation from exhausting toil in the fields.
Inspired by a local minister’s guitar and by the
records of Blind Lemon Jefferson and T-Bone
Walker, encouraged by his cousin, the established
blues man Bukka White, B.B. taught his guitar to
sing in the unique solo style that, along with his
relentless work ethic and humanity, became his
trademark. In turn, generations of artists claimed
him as inspiration, from Jimi Hendrix and Eric
Clapton to Carlos Santana and the Edge. King of
the Blues presents the vibrant life and times of a
trailblazing giant. Witness to dark prejudice and
lynching in his youth, B.B. performed incessantly
(some 15,000 concerts in 90 countries over nearly
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60 years)—in some real way his means of escaping
his past. Several of his concerts, including his
landmark gig at Chicago’s Cook County Jail, endure
in legend to this day. His career roller-coasted
between adulation and relegation, but he always
rose back up. At the same time, his story reveals
the many ways record companies took advantage of
artists, especially those of color. Daniel de Visé
has interviewed almost every surviving member of
B.B. King’s inner circle—family, band members,
retainers, managers, and more—and their voices and
memories enrich and enliven the life of this
Mississippi blues titan, whom his contemporary
Bobby “Blue” Bland simply called “the man.”
  Elwood's Blues Dan Aykroyd,Ben Manilla,The Blues
Brothers,2004-09-01 (Book). Elwood's Blues is an
entertaining and informative collection of
conversations with the legends and rising stars of
blues and rock music, drawn from the popular
syndicated radio series, The House of Blues Radio
Hour . Host Dan Aykroyd, in character as Elwood
Blues of the legendary Blues Brothers, has
interviewed over 900 blues and rock greats since
1993. This book compiles the best of those,
including discussions with living legends B.B.
King and Buddy Guy, past masters John Lee Hooker
and Stevie Ray Vaughan, rising stars Keb' Mo' and
Susan Tedeschi, and blues-rooted rock stars such
as Robert Plant and Bill Wyman.
  Wired Bob Woodward,2012-03-06 This reissue of
Bob Woodword’s classic book about John Belushi—one
of the most interesting performers and
personalities in show business history—“is told
with the same narrative style that Woodward
employed so effectively in All the President’s Men
and The Final Days” (Chicago Tribune). John
Belushi was found dead of a drug overdose March 5,
1982, in a seedy hotel bungalow off Sunset
Boulevard in Hollywood. Belushi’s death was the
beginning of a trail that led Washington Post
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reporter Bob Woodward on an investigation that
examines the dark side of American show
business—TV, rock and roll, and the movie
industry. From on-the-record interviews with 217
people, including Belushi's widow, his former
partner Dan Aykroyd, Belushi’s movie directors
including Jack Nicholson and Steven Spielberg,
actors Chevy Chase, Robin Williams, and Carrie
Fisher, the movie executives, the agents,
Belushi’s drug dealers, and those who live in the
show business underground, the author has written
a close portrait of a great American comic talent,
and of his struggle to succeed and to survive that
ended in tragedy. Using diaries, accountants’
records, phone bills, travel records, medical
records, and interviews with firsthand witnesses,
Woodward has followed Belushi’s life from
childhood in a small town outside Chicago to his
meteoric rise to fame. Bob Woodward has written a
spellbinding account of rise and fall, a
cautionary tale for our times, and a poignant and
gentle portrait of a young man who had so much,
gave so much, and lost so much.
  The Blues Brothers Dan Aykroyd,John Belushi,John
Landis,James Brown,Cab Calloway,Ray Charles,2009
  Belushi Judith Belushi Pisano,Judith Jacklin
Belushi,Tanner Colby,2005 Gathers photographs and
interviews with friends, family, and associates to
portray the life and career of the popular TV
comedian.
  Blues Brothers ,1995-11-01 She Caught the Katy *
Peter Gunn Theme * Gimme Some Lovin' * Shake a
Tailfeather * Everybody Needs Somebody to Love *
The Old Landmark * Think * Theme from Rawhide *
Minnie the Moocher * Sweet Home Chicago *
Jailhouse Rock.
  Blues Brothers Judith Victoria Jacklin,1980
Sister Stigmata, the loving nun who raised the
Blues Brothers from their first days at the St.
Helen of the Blessed Shroud orphanage recounts the
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highlights of their pre-celebrity life and the
rise of the notorious duo
  The Blues of Flats Brown Walter Dean
Myers,2018-01-01 Myers' fun picture book about a
junkyard dog turned celebrated blues musician
works wonderfully... thanks to Charles Turner's
spirited narration and Mark Dog Deffenbaugh's
bluesy guitar strumming...Turner's energetic
narration keeps the story humming along.
Deffenbaugh's guitar work pleases the ear, and his
performance of 'The New York City Blues' (music
and lyrics by Myers) is the program's highlight.
This story about the joys of blues music has found
a format that serves it very well. - School
Library Journal
  Spinning Blues Into Gold Nadine
Cohodas,2001-09-28 Sun Records gave us rock and
roll, Motown Records gave us pop soul, and Chess
Records gave us the blues. Chess was label for
Muddy Waters, Howlin' Wolf, Chuck Berry, Etta
James, and Bo Diddley--and in this critcially
acclaimed history we learn the full story of this
legendary label. The greatest artists who sang and
played the blues made their mark with Leonard and
Phil Chess, whose Chicago-based record company was
synonymous with the sound that swept up from the
South, embraced the Windy City, and spread out
like wildfire into mid-century America. Spinning
Blues into Gold is the impeccably researched story
of the men behind the music and the remarkable
company they created. Chess Records--and later
Checkers, Argo, and Cadet Records--was built by
Polish immigrant Jews, brothers who saw the blues
as a unique business opportunity. From their first
ventures, a liquor store and then a nightclub,
they promoted live entertainment. And parlayed
that into the first pressings sold out of car
trunks on long junkets through the midsection of
the country, ultimately expanding their empire to
include influential radio stations. The story of
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the Chess brothers is a very American story of
commerce in the service of culture. Long on
chutzpah, Leonard and Phil Chess went far beyond
their childhoods as the sons of a scrap-metal
dealer. They changed what America listened to; the
artists they promoted planted the seeds of rock
'n' roll--and are still influencing music today.
In this book, Cohodas expertly captures the rich
and volatile mix of race, money, and recorded
music. She also takes us deep into the world of
independent record producers, sometimes abrasive
and always aggressive men striving to succeed.
Leonard and Phil Chess worked hand-in-glove with
disenfranchised black artists, the intermittent
charges of exploitation balanced by the reality of
a common purpose that eventually brought fame to
many if not most of the parties concerned. From
beginning to end, as we find in these pages, the
lives of the Chess brothers were socially,
financially, and creatively entwined with those of
the artists they believed in.
  Blues Brothers ,2007-06-01
  The Very Best of Blues Brothers The Blues
Brothers,1995
  The Language of the Blues Debra Devi,2012 A
comprehensive dictionary of blues lyrics invites
listeners to interpret what they hear in blues
songs and blues culture, including excerpts from
original interviews with Dr. John, Bonnie Raitt,
Hubert Sumlin, Buddy Guy, and many others.
  Daddy Played the Blues Michael
Garland,2017-09-11 *Notable Social Studies Trade
Books Selection for Young People 2018* “I was six
years old the day we left the farm in
Mississippi,” remembers Cassie in this richly
textured picture book. “Between the boll weevils,
the floods, and the landlord, there was no way a
family could scratch out a living there anymore.”
Packing themselves into an old jalopy—with Daddy,
Uncle Vern, and Mama in the front seat and Cassie
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and her two brothers in the back—they joined the
Great Migration from the impoverished Deep South
to Chicago, where there was work to be had in the
stockyards. Across the kids’ laps lay Daddy’s
prized possession, a six-string guitar. Daddy
worked hard to put food on the table, but what he
really loved was playing the blues. This evocative
tale of the African-American odyssey in search of
a better life is also a homage to the uniquely
American music that developed from African music
and American spirituals, work songs, and folk
ballads. In the book’s backmatter, Garland relates
how he first heard and fell in love with blues
music, beginning a lifelong fandom. Portraits and
thumbnail biographies of great blues musicians and
landmark songs complete this tribute to the great
American music and the yearnings that produced it.
Fountas & Pinnell Level S
  Boogie Man Charles Shaar Murray,2013-09-10
Acclaimed writer Charles Shaar Murray's Boogie Man
is the authorized and authoritative biography of
an extraordinary musician. Murray was given
unparalleled access to Hooker, and he lets the man
from Clarksdale, Mississippi, tell his own story.
Everything you read on album covers is not true,
and every album reads different, he told Murray.
Murray helps Hooker set the record straight,
disentangling the myths and legends from truths so
rock-ribbed that we understand, as if for the
first time, why they have provided the source for
a lifetime of unforgettable sound. Murray weaves
together Hooker's life and music to reveal their
indissoluble bonds. Yet Boogie Man is far more
than merely an accomplished and brilliant
biography of one man; it gives an account of an
entire art form. Grounded in a time and place in
American culture, the blues are universal, and in
the hands of the greatest practitioners its power
resides in the miracle of using despair to
transcend it. The preacher's mantle, Murray tells
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us, passes to the bluesman. This bluesman traveled
a hard road out of the American South, from
obscurity to adulation and back-and back again.
John Lee Hooker has seen it all and sung it all,
and his music is both a living legacy and an
American treasure. Here is the book that does him
and his music full justice.
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